CITY OF CLERMONT                                                                FEBRUARY 20, 2017
The Clermont City Council met in regular session on February 20, 2017, at the Larrabee Building Room #4.

Mayor James Matt called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.
Roll Call:  Council members Harris, Taylor, Schott, and Lehmann were present.  Ashby attended by speaker phone.

Taylor moved, Harris seconded, to approve the agenda.  Roll Call:  Motion carried 5-0.
Schott moved, Lehmann seconded, to approve the February 6, 2017 minutes.  Roll Call:  Motion carried 5-0.
Lehmann moved, Schott seconded, to approve the disbursements.  Roll Call:  Motion carried 5-0.
Harris moved, Taylor seconded, to accept the Maintenance Report.  Roll Call:  Motion carried 5-0.

Harris moved, Schott seconded, to approve Resolution 2017-08 Temporary Embargo.  Roll Call:  Motion carried 5-0.
Harris moved, Lehmann seconded, to approve Option A - $2,246.00 for the flood insurance renewal.  Roll Call:  Motion carried 5-0.
Harris moved, Taylor seconded, to donate $1,300.00 to the Fayette Co. Local Housing Trust Fund as matching funds for local project.  4 Ayes, Lehmann Nay, motion carried 4-1.
Citizen Comments:  Roger Radloff is concerned with the deer population in the City limits of Clermont and chronic wasting disease.  Rod Wagner asked questions concerning the future road plans of Stone Street.  

Harris moved, Schott seconded, to adjourn the meeting at 9:20 p.m.  Motion carried 5-0. 

